
 

Circular No.36/2023-24             11th July 2023 

Dear Parent, 

Kindly be informed that the school will remain closed on Wednesday, 12th July 2023 (tomorrow) due to a bandh called 

by SFI (Students’ Federation of India). 

Also note that Saturday, 15th July 2023 will be a full working day for Grades I-X. 

Note:  

Preprimary: The Class Teachers will be sharing the revised datesheet. 

 

s/d 

Principal 


